
 

 

Notice of Lockdown Alert Level 4: Feedback - Virtual 

meeting – 28 June 2021 
 

The meeting was held virtually with the Department of Education in the Eastern Cape to discuss the 

implications of Alert-Level 4 as pronounced by the President on Sunday, 27 June 2021. The Head  of 

Department engaged stakeholders on the strategy of the Department in aligning its acvities with the 

President’s address and such that a memorandum was agreed and adopted as follows: 

 

• Schools will close for learners on 30 June 2021. 

• All Educators and non-teaching staff will continue with administrative duties until 2 July  2021, which is 

the last day for schools. 

• Schools will re-open on 19 July 2021. 

• Schools that have been identified as vaccination sites will remain open for the purpose of 

administering vaccines. 

• Schools will remain open for feeding in terms of the National Nutrition Programme. 

• Independent Schools to close for a period of two weeks from 30 June 2021. 

 

Members are advised to monitor full adherence to the memorandum and report any deviation to PSA 

Provincial Offices in the Eastern Cape. Members will be kept informed of developments. 
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FOR PSA MEMBERS: EASTERN CAPE DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION 

30-06-2021 

 

 


